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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 2nd October 
Rags to Riches Collection. Bags will be sent 
home over the next week. 
 
Thursday 5th October  
Harvest Festival 
 
Friday 6th October  
New Parents Coffee Morning 
 
Friday 13th October 
Whole school walk to raise money for Kavuka 
 
Tuesday 14th & Thursday 16th November 
Parents Evening 
 
 —————————————————————– 

PTFA Corner 
 
 
 
 
We are so excited to host our first event of the 
year on Friday 20th October. The event will be 
held in the school hall from 7pm-11pm. 
 
There will be 6 races with 7 pigs in each. Racing 
pigs can be purchased for £5 and you will need 
to name them. Prizes on the night for the winning 
pigs!  
 
We’ve gone the ’whole hog’ for this one so there 
will also be a bar, raffle and some banging music. 
We can guarantee you will not be ‘boared’! 
 
Tickets to the event are £10 which includes food 
so raid that piggy bank and buy yours. Sticking 
with the theme, on the menu we have pork baps, 
roast potatoes, homemade slaw & apple sauce. 
There will also be a veggie option available. If 
anyone is gluten free, please let the PTFA know 
as they will be able to cater for this but must 
know numbers. 
 
The link for the tickets is: 
 
https://king-s-stanley-ptfa.sumupstore.com/
products 
 
 ————————————————————— 

Harvest Festival 
 
This takes place on Thursday 5th October, 10am 
at St George’s Church, King’s Stanley. 
 
The service will be led by our Year 4’s and we 
would therefore like to invite parents of our Year 
4 children to attend if they are able.                 
Unfortunately, we are unable to extend the offer 
to all parents due to the size of the Church. 
 
We are once again collecting donations of 
canned or dried foods for the foodbank. Please 
send in your donations next week. 
 
 —————————————————————- 

After School Clubs 
 
These have now been allocated and all clubs are 
full. If your child has been given a space, you will 
have received a text message. 
 
Clubs are running until December. A reminder 
that you should not use the car park to collect 
when clubs finish at 4pm. 

Can You Help Us? 
 
We are extremely lucky to have our outdoor play 
area and space for the children. They love     
playing outdoors with their friends and we hear 
some fabulous and imaginative role play. 
 
It would be wonderful if we could provide more 
props for the children to aid them in their play. If 
you have any toys such as doctor kits, tea sets or 
picnic items that are gathering dust, we would 
love to give them a new home. All donations can 
be dropped to the office. Thank you. 



Value Certificates  
 
Year 1  
Cece has shown the value responsibility for 
practising her tricky words at home.  
Sophie for being a wonderful speaker and using 
her story mountain to retell our new class story 
Dogger. 
Year 2 
Beatrice for being a wonderful writer working 
really hard in her written work. 
Daisy R has shown all 3 R’s in all she does. 
She’s a fabulous role model. 
Year 3 
Myffi has shown the value of resilience when 
editing her work. 
Rosie for being a wonderful mathematician 
working accurately on her quick maths. 
Year 4 
Freddie P for being a wonderful musician       
listening to Mr Storer to play the trumpet      
beautifully. 
Teddy P for showing responsibility when      
completing his work. He always tries his best. 
Year 5 
Amber for showing respect always being kind 
and respectful to her peers and teachers. 
Cariad for being a wonderful reader working 
hard independently in guided reading. 
Year 6 
Riley for being a wonderful interpreter. He has 
worked hard to understand the Bible texts,      
always shows he’s ready to learn and presents 
his work beautifully. 
Adam has shown the value of respect for having 
wonderful manners and being polite to both staff 
and peers. 

Reception Update 
 
We are so pleased to see our Reception class 
settling in so nicely. They are enjoying their 
breaks & lunches with their Year 6 buddies who 
are doing a fabulous job. 
 
It’s lovely to see them getting involved in their 
classroom lesson and building relationships with 
each other. 

 
 

Lunchtime at King’s Stanley 
 
Our catering team at school work hard to provide 
our children with their hot lunches. We are very 
lucky to have the team that we do and the space 
to cater for the children on site. 
 
Please remember, if you are arriving at school 
after 9am and want a school dinner, you must 
order it at the office and this must be done before 
9.30am. 


